
 

 

7th February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re:  Ski Trip 
 
Following contact with the travel company, we have unfortunately had to cancel our upcoming Ski trip to Italy. 
This is due to ongoing uncertainties around COVID and the vaccination status of our children.   
 
I understand that this decision will be a disappointment to many of the children, and I can assure you that this 
is not a decision that has been made lightly.  
 
You will now be reimbursed for all monies paid to date. We ask that you are patient as this will take some time 
to organise. Any monies paid will be reimbursed via ParentPay.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support and understanding. If you have any questions or queries, please do 
not hesitate to contact me directly d.bennett@stjamescheadle.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs D Bennett 


